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. ENVIRONMENTAL TECenCAL SPECIFICATIONS, OCONEE (F20050H2)
!

This is in response to N. C. Moseley's February 24, 1975, memorandum
regarding monitoring and reporting of fish, fish e8gs and larves impinged
on intake screens at Oconee. We contacted Mark Au who is the environ-
mental project manager, RL, for Oconee. He told us that on March 6,
he and representatives of TR visited tha site to obtain a better under-
standing of the problem. TR is actively considering alternatives and
is supposed to recommend tech spec changes to Environmental Projects
by the end of April. Au feels that the schedule is realistic and

anticipates finalizing a tech spec change by the end of May. We plan
to keep after RL if that schedule is not maintained.
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